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Martin, Ed, EMNRD

From: Martin, Ed, EMNRD

‘Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2008 1:42 PM

To: ‘David_Stewart@oxy.com' :

Cc: "Tom Kellahin'; Frank Hunold (fhunold@floco2.com); 'Eddie_Corley@oxy.com'
Subject: OXY APD's Approval Suspension

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) hereby suspends its approval of the applications to drill
(NMOCD Form C-101) for the following wells:

(1) BDCDGU 1830 No. 132 (API # 30-021-20463) Unit K, Section 13, T-18N, R-30E
(2) BDCDGU 1831 No. 182 (API # 30-021-20459 Unit F, Section 18, T-18N, R-31E
(3) BDCDGU 1831 No. 071 (API# 30-021-20455 Unit F, Section 7, T-18N, R-31E

(4) BDCDGU 1831 No. 052 (API#30-021-20456) Unit G, Section 5, T-18N, R-31E

Approval to drill these wells is contingent upon OXY submitting amended C-102's "Well Location and Acreage
Dedication Plat" showing the correct spacing of 640 acres. Upon receipt of the amended C-102's, the NMOCD
will assume that all proper notifications have been made to all other working interest owners in the effected
sections. '

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Ed Mautin

District IV Supervisor

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. St. Francis

Santa Fe, NM 87505

505-476-3470 phone

505-476-3462 fax

505-690-2365 celi
ed.martin@state.nm.us
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